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Friday 20 October 2023

Week 2 Term 4

Kia orana, Kia ora, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu , Bula vinaka,

Ni hao ma, Xin chāo, Salam alaikum, greetings to all whānau and friends of Flat Bush School,

We have had a lovely week celebrating the the Niuean Language Week and today’s closing assembly was a

wonderful way to finish the week.

Thank you to Mrs Lologa and Mrs Mokalei for all of their hard work in organising our activities this week.

FBS is also extremely grateful to the Jackson and Gataoloai whānau for their ongoing support for our our

school during our Niuean Language Week. They have shared their expertise and knowledge with us for

many years and we hope this can continue for many more.

Piako Rd Dairy and Bakery

Recently we have seen a number of our learners bringing energy drinks,

donuts, lollies, pies, ice blocks etc into school as their breakfast in the

morning. These types of food are not suitable for our learners to eat and

drink before school. FBS has a breakfast club every day in the MP Room

which provides a nutritious and filling breakfast, and it’s FREE!!

We also have learners coming into school and then exiting our school

grounds to go to the shops. We ask our FBS whānau to help us to stop all

of this happening, as we know when we are working together we can will

the biggest impact.Thank you FBS whānau.

This Monday is the Labour Day Public holiday

and FBS will be closed for instruction. We will

start Week 3 on Tuesday, October the 24th.

Gates will be open as usual from 8am. Hopefully

we will get some really nice weather this

weekend so we all can get outside and do

something fun with our whānau.

A friendly reminder

for our learners to bring a hat to wear outside at playtime and lunchtime. As we

are having better weather we need to protect ourselves from the sun as much as

we can. Water bottles at school is also a good idea, our learners get thirst faster

when it’s warmer and staying hydrated is very important.

This is a big weekend for sport with the All Blacks playing Argentina in the Rugby

World Cup and the Black Ferns playing France. There is also the Kiwis vs Toa

Samoa, Kiwi Ferns vs Tonga, Kiwis A vs Tonga and the Cook Islands playing Fiji in

Rugby League. The Silver Ferns are also in action vs Australia in Netball, a huge

number of exciting games, good luck to all of the teams playing.

Have a safe and happy long weekend.

Mr Avatea

Proud to be your Principal
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